
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 278:W/E 2nd February 2018 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday for the coming 
week to : 

 
 
 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following 
classes for winning the  

attendance awards for week  
ending 26th January 2018: 

 

KS1:Y2  98.62%  
 

KS2:Y3   97.59%  

Spring Term Breakdown for 
Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.1% 

 2 days missed  = 96.2% 
 

 3 days missed  = 94.3%   
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 

Please note that a penalty  
notice may be issued if a leave of 

absence is taken without  
permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

BONUS BALL DRAWS 
 

Bonus ball draw for 27th January 
was winning number  
16 - Margaret Parkin. 
 

If you are interested in playing our 
bonus ball weekly please see Mrs 
Oliver-Prince or the office staff. 
Each number is £1.00. 

Year 1 
 

Following last week’s trip to 
Hylton Castle, Year 1 spent an 
afternoon discovering what the 
different people, who lived and 
worked at the Castle, would 
have worn. 

New App 
 

As part of the text messaging service we  
subscribe to - Teachers2Parents -  they have 
launched an App that can be downloaded from 
your App store.   

This is another way we are trying to keep  
families updated on events taking place in 
school, as well as Newsletter, Facebook, 
Twitter and our Website. Please find  
Addresses below.  

VACANCY 
 

LUNCH-TIME SUPERVISORY ASSISTANT 
 

ONE HOUR PER DAY  
 

SALARY: Scale 1 £15,807 - £16,491  
pro-rata term time only 

 

Duties to include: 
 

Supervising and supporting pupils during lunch-time, in 
the dining hall and on the school yard. 
 

The successful candidate would work as part of a strong 
and friendly team who are committed to giving their 
best to our children. 
 

Please ask at the main school office for an application. 
 

Closing date: 20th February 2018 

Early Years Music Wall 
 

Thank-you to Mr. Bell who has helped the Early 
Years Team to make an outdoor music area.  
  

Battery Recycling 
 

We are delighted to  
inform you that we have had the 
first 15kg of batteries collected this 
week to be recycled.  
 

Thank you so much for your  
continued support . Please keep 
collecting them.  

Wednesday 31st Jan 2018 
Y2 Workshare 10.30-12pm   
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 7th Feb 2018 
Y3 class assembly  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 9th Feb 2018 
Break up - Half term  
Y3 trip - £5.20 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 19th Feb 2018 
Children return to school  
Y5 trip - £13.50 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 26th Feb 2018 
Parental appointments  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 28th Feb 2018 
Y2 class assembly  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 1st March 2018 
World Book Day 
Secondary offer day-nationa 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 5th March 2018 
EYFS trip - £3.50  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 6th March 2018 
Y6 trip - £18.70  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 14th Mar 2018 
Y5 class assembly  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 23rd Mar 2018 
Sport Relief  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 29th March 2018 
Easter Assembly - 10am  
Tickets on sale £1 -  
Monday 26th March  
Break up for Easter 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 16th April 2018 
Children return to school 
Reception offer day-national 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 14th May 2018 
KS2 (year 6) SATs 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Behaviour Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following children who 

achieved the BRONZE award 
this week: 

 

 Oliver Cassley 

 Molly Bell 

Krystal Whittle 

First Snowdrop 
 

Here is the first snowdrop 
of the year; found behind 
the bike sheds on  
Thursday morning by 
some of the year 2  
children who were  
helping Mr Bell with the 
litter picking. 
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